
 

 

【Important Notice】Change of ICBC Smart Account Name 

 

Thank you for trading with Southwest Securities (“SWSI”). 

We have been informed that ICBC (Asia) Limited will change the beneficiary’s name of all Smart 

Accounts, effective from 15/07/2018 0:00 am. Please refer to the formal notice dated 

29/6/2018 for the new ICBC Smart Account Name. 

Points to note: 

1. Please use the new beneficiary’s name for deposit to your ICBC Smart Account. 

2. Your deposit may not be processed if the beneficiary’s name is not updated. 

3. Your SWSI trading account(s) will remain unaffected. 

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact your Account Executive or our Customer 

Services Hotline at (852) 2238-9238. 

 


